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INFRASTRUCTURE AND DEVELOPMENT SELECT COMMITTEE  

28 January 2021 

 

 

5.  Public Question Time. 

 

No questions received. 

 

 

 

 

6. Local Member Issues / Member Questions 

 

What actions have been taken by the County Council to respond to the COVID crisis in terms of 

the increased use of the Marriot’s Way by people using the Norfolk Trail for daily exercise and key 

workers for going to work, has it moved resources to deal with increased maintenance issues on 

the footpath and will it assist me in bringing to the attention of Norfolk Police some users concerns 

about security on the path during the evening? 

 

During the Covid-19 pandemic, the Trails team have been working closely with our 

communications team to encourage safe use of the Trails such as the Marriott’s Way and to follow 

social distancing guidelines.  We have not directed additional resources towards the route in the 

current financial year, however we intend to deliver a 2021-22 Action Plan that recognises the 

impact of increased usage due to Covid-19 on the Trails network, including the Marriott’s Way, 

which will prioritise repairs and upgrades that address the user concerns raised in the question.   

 

The Trails team would be happy to work with you and bring to the attention of Norfolk Police some 

users concerns about security on the path during the evening. 

 

 


